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As an African American woman, having the privilege to travel to the motherland and conduct relevant as well 

as impactful research was something I never saw myself doing. I have always known that I wanted to attend 

graduate school, but I never knew about the possibiogs1at I w



 

This trip was the most impactful personal as well as research experience I have ever had. I gained valuable 

first-hand experience conducting focus groups, taking notes as well as learned the intricate details that are 



 
 

Artwork 

Throughout Cape Town we saw so much street art and it gave the vibe of New York City. The artwork felt 

authentic and represented the voices of people who are normally not given a voice. I loved it because we were 

surrounded by high end boutiques and restaurants and, the street art in my eyes was a form of resistance from 

the people in that community. In my eyes it was a push back to the gentrification that was occurring 

downtown, it was a sign that the community that they’re still here.  

 

 
 

 

 

Nature 

The nature was absolutely breathtaking. We took so many pictures of the views and would often pull over on 

the side of the road and just take in the scenery. When we were not doing research we were able to go to Cape 

of Good Hope which is the most south-western point of the continent. It was incredibly windy and surprisingly 

cold, but it was a great experience. We also got to go to the beach and that was one of my favorite moments. I 

am from Connecticut right on the coast, so I love going to the beach, unfortunately because I went to college in 

Alabama and now Missouri I don’t get to go to the beach often. I felt like I was at home when we were on the 

water.  



 
 

The Research Team  

Myself as well as two other graduate students and one undergraduate accompanied Dr. Landor on this research 

trip. We gained research experience and learned about each other on a more personal level. This trip would not 

have been as fulfilling or successful research wise without each one of them. Everyone brought something 

unique to the group if I say so myself are a great team!  

 
 

 

I want to give a final thank you to the Henry Mitchel scholarship committee for funding this opportunity. This 

trip expanded my horizon to the vast field of research, provided me valuable experience with qualitative 

research, as well as alleviated all of the cost that I would have otherwise not been able to afford. Thank you so 

much again, for supporting and believing in students like me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jasmine Godwin  

 
 
 


